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May 28, 2017

 Sunday, May 28th 
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am 	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:30pm 	 Youth

Monday, May 29th Memorial Day
Office Closed 

Tuesday, May 30th 
 6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness

 Wednesday, May 31st
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 MidWeek Bible Study
 7:00pm 	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

 Thursday, June 1st
  12:00pm	 Craft Club
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

www.corbinfbc.org

After Jesus had spoken these words, he looked up to heaven 
and said, “Father, the hour has come; glorify your Son so that 
the Son may glorify you.  John 17:1 (NRSV)

Wednesday, May 31st
Menu						      Volunteers
Salad Plate					     Joyce Parker
Bread						     Billie J. Poynter
Dessert					     Glenn & Frankie Sasser
						      Pat Waddle
						      Jenny Watkins

The First Baptist Church of Corbin presents . . .

June 3rd, 2017
at Corbin Elementary

The registration begins at 10a.m. Race begins at 11a.m.
Ages 4 years through 6th grade

Pre-registration fee: $15
(Postmarked by May 22, 2017)

Race Day Registration Fee: $20
Each additional child registered after the first child will get 

$5 off the Registration Fee.

2017 Superhero Challenge Kids Obstacle Fundraiser
in support of the FBC Youth Mission Trip to Nicaragua

Registration forms are available in the Church office

Dear Mrs. Hacker and the Hospitality Team,

	 Thank you for a wonderful BSK banquet experience during the 
CBFKY Spring Gathering. Our guests were welcomed and well fed. 
The food was delicious, the table decor inviting, and the servers were 
excellent. We at Baptist Seminary of Kentucky are grateful for your 
support, and humbled by your care of us. As a token of appreciation, we 
have purchased a gift certificate from Southern States for your Mustard 
Seed Garden Ministry. May we be a small part of your continued food 
ministries at First Baptist Corbin.

Sincerely, 
Dr. Laura R. Levens
Assistant Professor - Baptist Seminary of Kentucky

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Pat Waddle, and Bobby 
and Linda McBurney in the passing their loved-one, Leota McBurney.

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Kalley Petrey and family 
in the loss of their loved-one, Jarrett Neal.

Please Note:
We will be traveling to McCreary County on Monday, June 12, to 
serve lunch to the Extreme Build workers. If you would like to help 
(prepare and/or serve lunch), please contact Paul Sims.



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Seventh Sunday of Easter
May 28, 2017

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 68

I Peter 4:12-14; 5:6-11
John 17:1-18

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
If Ye Love Me

Solo by Zackery Morris
How Great Thou Art

Sermon by Austin Carty
“The Hour Has Come”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:	 Austin Carty
		  528-9241

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  	 David Myers
                      521-1429

USHERS & GREETERS
May 28, 2017

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh	
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

May 21, 2017	
		  	 Budget Offerings:     $          6,611.00
		      YTD  Budget Offerings:    $     189,597.00
                                         YTD Budget Goal:    $     211,344.00  
                                               Loose Change:    $                59.00

Loose change received in May will benefit Extreme Build, 
a ministry of CBF Kentucky. 

May 28, 2017:	
Nursery:		      Glennis Hensley and Lisa Herd
Children’s Church:    Jane Chandler and Lori Barton

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 28th 
are placed in memory of my parents, 

CECIL C. AND T.P. HARRIS
and my husband,
DAMON HODGES

by
Peggy Harris Hodges

We are so blessed with wonderful musicians here at First Baptist 
Church of Corbin!  

We are inviting our children, ages 3 years–5th grade to join 
our children’s choir which will meet every Sunday morning at 
9:50am-10:15am in the fellowship hall with teachers, Pat Parkey, 
Lisa Harrison, Debbie Tipton, and Pat Waddle. Learning about 
God’s word through songs can have a lasting, positive effect for 
our children. Choir classes will begin on Sunday, June 4, 2017.

 
 

 June  2017  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
    1   

12:00pm Craft Club - FLC 
1-2pm Food Pantry 
5:30pm Finance Committee 
6:30pm TriCounty Bridge 

2  
 

3  
11:00am Super Hero 
Challenge @ Corbin 
Elementary  

4 PENTECOST 
 

5   
3:00pm Chronicles of Narnia 
5:00 Missions’ Committee  

6  
6:00pm Body Charge Fitness 

7  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Midweek Bible Study 
 

8  
12:00pm Craft Club - FLC 
1-2pm Food Pantry 
5:30pm Finance Committee 
6:30pm TriCounty Bridge 

9  
Lewallen/Campbell Rehearsal 
 
7:00pm Concert in the 
Garden 

10  
Lewallen/Campbell Wedding 

11 TRINITY SUNDAY 
        Communion 
 
6:00pmYouth Pool Party at 
Hinkle’s 
 

12  
 
EXTREME BUILD – 17TH  

13  
4:00pm Baptist Housing 
6:00pm Body Charge Fitness 

14  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Midweek Bible Study 
 

15  
12:00pm Craft Club - FLC 
1-2pm Food Pantry 
6:30pm TriCounty Bridge 

16  
 

17  
Youth to Nicaragua – 23rd 

18 FATHER'S DAY 
 

19  
3:00pm Chronicles of Narnia 

20  
6:00pm Body Charge Fitness 

21  
No Activities 

22  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
5:30pm Finance Committee 
6:30pm TriCounty Bridge 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
5:30pm Youth  

26  
CBF Assembly Atlanta – 
30th  

27  
6:00pm Body Charge Fitness 
6:30pm Lydia’s Cloth 
 

28  
No Activities 
 

29  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
5:30pm Finance Committee 
6:30pm TriCounty Bridge 

30  
 

Notes: 

 


